
APPROVALS 

YEAR(S): 



Price, Wayne 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Price, Wayne 
Wednesday, January 07, 2004 4:11 PM 
Eddie Seay (E-mail) 
Pure Resources Site #21 Lovington Water well Field 

The OCD is in receipt of the report dated December 31, 2003 and hereby approves of back filling of the excavated areas. 
Please submit a final report for closure with photos. 

Sincerely: 

Wayne Price 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
505-476-3487 
fax: 505-476-3462 
E-mail: WPRICE@state.nm.us 
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Main Identity 

From: "Price, Wayne" <WPrice@state.nm.us> 
To: '"Eddie Seay'" <seay04@leaco.net>; "Price, Wayne" <WPrice@state.nm.us> 
Cc: <pwise@lovington-nm.org>; "Williams, Chris" <CWilliams@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2003 1:44 PM 
Subject: RE: Pure Resources Work Plan 

Dear Mr. Seay: 

The OCD hereby approves of the attached clean-up plan with the following conditions: 

1. The City of Lovington and OCD shall be notified of all significant activities during this project. All reports required by OCD 
shall also be copied to the OCD District office and the City of Lovington. 

2. Any waste removed during the project shall be disposed of at an approved OCD site. 

3. Pure will notify the OCD Santa Fe office, OCD District office and the City of Lovington at least 72 hours in advance of all 
scheduled activities such that there is adequate opportunity to witness the events and/or split samples during normal business hours. 

4. Pure shall submit an interim report by January 15, 2004 or sooner, showing the final sidewall and bottom hole sampling results, with 
documentation and photos. Pure shall receive OCD approval before backfilling any excavated area. 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this plan does not relieve (Pure Resources) of liability 
should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to 
ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD approval does 
not relieve (Pure Resources) of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws 
and/or regulations. 

Original Message 
From: Eddie Seay [mailto:seay04@leaco.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2003 8:35 AM 
To: Wayne Price 

Subject: Pure Resources Work Plan 

December 1, 2003 

NMOCD Environmental 
ATTN: Wayne Price 
Box 6429 
1220 S. Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe,NM 87504 

RE: Pure Resources 
Pure 106 Leak Site 

Mr. Price: 

Find within work plan for the Pure leak site, which was inspected by the City of Lovington and others on November 7. 

Pure will follow guidelines set forth by the OCD in remediating leaks, spill and releases. 

If you have any question or need additional information, please call. 

Pure will start cleanup immediately, upon approval. 

Thanks, 

12/5/03 


